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Dear K3 Parents, 

Time flies. It has been more than two years since your children enrolled in our school. We 

are glad to witness that your children are growing steadily in terms of intelligence and 

physical health. They are lively, cheerful, expressive, willing to help and share with others. 

Our teaching staff feel unspeakably pleased and satisfied from our hearts and we are sadly 

to hear that your children will graduate soon. 

In order to leave your children good childhood memories, our school has started to prepare 

related activities for your children before the graduation ceremony, such as taking individual 

and group photos of graduates on campus on 21/4(Fri) afternoon, participating in a stage 

performance in Tuen Mun Town Hall on 31/5(Wed) afternoon, taking graduation photos 

and excursions in Hong Kong Disneyland on 10/6(Sat) and attending the graduation and 

award ceremony to be held on 18/7(Tue)(venue to be confirmed). In addition, there are daily, 

thematic teaching activities in class and transitional courses for your children. Each activity 

enable your children to fully acquire valuable knowledge, master life and study skills, 

cultivate good positive values and attitudes towards life. We also cherish the good time with 

your children in school, help your children to study happily, transition to primary school 

steadily and embark on a new journey of primary school for turning a new page of prosperity 

and glory. 

In order to be familiar with the pre-graduation activities that our school will prepare for your 

children, we would like to hold a “Briefing Session for K3 Parents of Prospective Graduates” 

from 9:15 to 10:30a.m. on 20/3(Mon). You are cordially invited to come to our school to 

support the briefing session. If you are unable to attend the meeting due to other reasons, 

you can watch the live broadcast through Zoom link on the event day or rewatch the video 

later to understand the contents. To count the number of parents participating in the event, 

please reply to the class teacher via WhatsApp mobile phone group on or before 16/3(Thu). 

Thank you for your attention. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

General Office 


